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VALENCIA ROAD PM 0.34 STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 

WORK TO BEGIN 

 
 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public works has announced that Valencia Road at post mile 

0.34 will be subject to traffic delays with potential lane closures between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to  

4:30 p.m. beginning Monday, April 25, through August 30, 2022, weather permitting.   These delays 

and lane closures are necessary for construction of a soldier pile wall and other roadway improvements.  

The Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to avoid this area if possible or be 

prepared for delays.  Up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is 

available online at http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .    
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